
 
 

 
 2016 June Newsletter 

 
Re: Early Bird Discount 
 
Dear Christmas Trees Buyer,   
 
Another season is upon us and we would like to update you on our 2016 Christmas program. 
 
At Crete, we give you an opportunity to save up to 3 % on your order. Take a look at the 
enclosed EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT program and act before July 31st to get the discount. 
You can give us your forecasted order (to be confirmed), a deposit and earn a GREAT 
DISCOUNT. 
 
For 2016, we have once again kept our prices on our trees and products at the same level as 
last season. We do have a great quality and large inventory of Fraser Firs. We carry large 
Balsam Fir up to 20 feet for your convenience and to accommodate your large tree buyer. At 
Crête, our TREE grading classification program is one of the best in the industry and this 
insures you the quality Christmas Trees you demand for your consumers. Our farm 
management program cares about the environment.  
 
Reference our other Crete product; we supply high quality wreaths, roping, garland, blankets 
and an assortment of boughs. 
 
Our freight charges can be found on the Freight estimate attachment. It is the same as last year 
with a potential fuel surcharge only if fuel prices go over $4.00 per gallon.  
 
Christmas is a great happening for all families. The new generation of consumers are friendly 
ecological in their decision. Remind your customers that the Natural Tree is the Best 
Environmental Choice. Buying a Natural Christmas Tree has multiple “Great Ecological 
Impacts”. Visit our www.creteplant.com/gogreen to see how to improve your GOGREEN 
visibility. …  
 
We are proud to be part of your business. Feel free to contact us at 800-663-7733.  
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